
 

 

Metropolitan Beaches Commission 
The State House 

Boston, Massachusetts 02133 
                                              
  
 

Revere Climate Workshop  

Revere City Hall, Council Chambers  
Thursday, March 14, 2024  

6:00-8:00 PM 
 

Overview: The Revere Climate Workshop is part of a series of workshops 
that will help the region's beachfront communities plan for sea level rise and 
more severe storms. Community members will be able to speak about their 
hopes for the future of Revere beach as a community asset while we face a 
changing coast. This workshop will gather recommendations for improving 
climate resiliency and our response to climate change in the community. More 
information on this workshop can found at 
https://www.savetheharbor.org/mbc-climate. 
 
You can find out more about the Metropolitan Beaches Commission and 
download transcripts, meeting materials and prior reports at 
https://www.savetheharbor.org/mbc.  

Hybrid Registration: https://forms.gle/eQ7Q3qBGLxoMkVb16  
 
 
Welcoming Remarks  

6:00 pm – Chris Mancini, ED, Save the Harbor/Save the Bay   

6:05 pm – Representative Jessica Giannino, 16th Suffolk 

 

Presentation 

6:15 pm – Climate Presentation: “A Bay State Without Beaches? Adapting 

and Enhancing our Coast in the Face of Climate Change and Sea Level Rise” 

 

Focus Group Activity 

6:50 pm – Break into focus groups to discuss Guiding Questions 

7:30 pm – Reconvene with main group for large discussion 

 

Closing Remarks  
7:50 pm – Chris Mancini 
 
Additional questions, comments, concerns can be sent to Aliya Zwyer at 
zwyer@savetheharbor.org.    
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